
I am a proud and legal gun owner.  Please do not infringe on our precious 2nd 
amendments rights. I have successfully passed the background check to be authorized 
to purchase guns of every kind.  I take this responsibility seriously as do all of my fellow 
gun owners.  This bill has no enforcement capability and will restrict serious owners 
from trading, maintaining and having their guns repaired by respectable gunsmiths. 
Further, if a responsible gun owner sees a need to even temporarily have his or her 
guns held by another for safety or even if they are going out of town on vacation, the 
"holder" would then be put in an "illegal" position by this bill, so that all the good 
intentions of both parties would be put in jeopardy. Please do NOT pass this bill in its 
current or any modified version, 
 

Betsy Legere 


